From: "John Warshow" <jwarshow @sover.net>
Subject: FW: LIHI Certification - Winooski-8 and Slack Dam
Date: January 10, 2011 10:59:08 AM EST
To: "“Fred Ayer" <fayer@lowimpacthydro.org>
Ce: "Mathew Rubin™ <mrubin@sover.net>

John Warshow

From: Fitzgerald, Brian [mailto:Brian.Fitzgerald@state.vt.us]
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2011 10:22 AM

To: John Warshow (jwarshow@smdhydro.com)

Cc: Kirn, Rich; McMenemy, Jay

Subject: LTHI Certification - Winooski-8 and Slack Dam

John,

You called recently and indicated that you are applying for Low Impact Hydropower Institute certification for the Winooski-8
and Slack Dam projects. You requested that the Agency document compliance with the projects’ water quality certifications
and whether the projects are located on impaired waters, i.e., the state 303(d) list.

Winooski-8: This project is operating under a water quality certification issued on Dec. 29, 1982 and amended on April 5,
1984. Generally, the project operates in compliance with the conditions of the certification. This reach of the Winooski River is
not listed on the most recent (2008) list of impaired waters.

Slack Dam: This project is operating under a water quality certification issued on Jan. 31, 1985 and amended on March 10,
1986. Generally, the project operates in compliance with the conditions of the certification. This reach of the Black River is not
listed on the most recent (2008) list of impaired waters.

Please let me know if you need additional information.
BT

Brian T. Fitzgerald

Vermont Agency of Natural Resources
Department of Environmental Conservation
Water Quality Division

103 South Main Street, 10 North
Waterbury, VT 05671-0408

802.241.3468
802.793.0454 (celi)
brian.fitzgerald@state.vt.us

http://www.vtwaterquality.org

Conservation is a cause that has no end. There is no point at which we will say our work is finished.
- Rachel Carson
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